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Founded 1970  Newsletter of the Silver Fawn Club Inc.  May/June 2013 
 

President 
Davenal Flanderka 
44 Newcomen Street 
Indooroopilly 4068 
Ph: 3878 1667 
Email: president@silverfawn.com 
 
Vice President 
Dennis Arnolda 
23 De Mille Street 
McDowall 4053 
Ph: 3353 3896 
 
Vice President 
Egerton de Fransz 
19 Ackland Drive 
Strathpine 4500 
Ph: 3889 6661 
 
Hony. Secretary 
Deanna Misso 
PO Box 250 
Zillmere 4034 
Ph: 3216 2980 
 
Asst. Secretary 
Heather Freeborn 
7 Perkins Street 
Calamvale 4116 
Ph: 0402 062 820 
 
Hony. Treasurer 
Mark Schrader 
10 Golden Oak Terrace 
Carindale 4152 
Ph: 0439 986 621 

 
Asst. Treasurer 
Rena Henderling 
16 Kensington Way 
Sunnybank Hills 4109 
Ph: 3273 3994 
 
Club Captain 
Basil Britto 
P O Box 222 
Salisbury  4107 
Ph: 0400 025 046 
 
General Committee 
Stephanie de Mello 
527 Gympie Road 
Strathpine 4500 
Ph: 3205 6390 
 
Eric Ferdinands 
6 Robel Street 
Strathpine 4500 
Ph: 3205 2850 
 
Patrick Maloney 
PO Box 3420 
Logan City DC 4114 
Ph: 3341 9760 
 

Ben Simmons 
148 Ellison Road 
Geebung 4034 
Ph: 3633 0098 

  
 

Dates for Your Diary      

          

        18 May   :   Club Night  “Autumn Reflections” 

 

        22 June   :   Mid Year Dinner Dance 

 

        27 July   :  Have-a-Chat  “Christmas in July” 

 

        10 August   :  Sports Day 

 

        7 September  :  Club Night “Old Schools Night” 

        12 October   :   Have-a-Chat 

        9 November   :   Club Night  

        7 December  :   Golden Years Party 

        21 December  :   Christmas Carols 

        31 December  :   New Year’s Eve Dinner Dance  

 

    

Hony.Solicitor 
Watling Roche Lawyers Australia 

P O Box 255 
Caboolture 
Qld 4510 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
 

Membership Fees expired on 31 January 2013.  Please send your 

renewals for 2013/14 without delay. A Membership Subscription 

Form is available on page 15. 
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President’s Message    

 

 

From the Vice President’s desk 
 
Dear Members 
 
In the last issue of Silverscene our President Davenal introduced his new Committee.  It 
was also mentioned that we have a new venue for our Club functions – The Enoggera 
Bowls Club.  We have had three functions there so far and by all reports members are 
pleased with the change.  Unfortunately our Southside members have a little further to 
travel but I’m sure the venue will make up for the small inconvenience.  
 
The last two functions – the “Club Night” dance in March and the “Have a Chat in” April – 
were staged by your new Committee.  We do hope you enjoyed these.  The success of 
which is the result of dedicated work and time spent by the team, including non-
committee members who give freely of their time, to make each function the best experi-
ence and value for you the members.  It is therefore very pleasing to see your support 
and attendance and also to see you enjoying yourselves. 
 
Our next function is a Club Night Dance “Autumn Reflections” in May - details in the 
newsletter -followed by the “Mid-Year Anniversary Dance” in June. 
 
To make our newsletter more interesting, we have included a “have your say” column. 
Members are invited to supply items of interest, bouquets or brickbats or ideas to make 
the Club better.   We look forward to your input.   Items can be emailed to the Club or 
posted to the Club’s mailing address. 
 
Sadly our Club Captain Mario has resigned his position due to other commitments.  We 
thank him for his time in office.  We now welcome Basil Britto as our Club Captain.  Basil 
was Club Captain a few years ago and is very familiar with our Club activities.  An exciting 
Club sports day is in the planning. 
 
On another note, entry to all our functions is priced minimally at bare cost.  It is therefore 
disappointing when members book tickets and then don’t show for whatever reason.   
Caterers and other parties still have to be paid for the number of guests that have 
booked.  This results in a loss to the Club.  We therefore respectfully ask that if you have 
booked to attend and cannot make the date, please honour your commitment.  
 
Cheers & Looking forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Dennis & Egerton 
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PLEASE NOTE: TICKETS HAVE SOLD OUT FOR THIS FUNCTION BUT PLEASE REGISTER 

YOUR INTEREST TO ATTEND AS THERE MAY BE CANCELLATIONS. 

tickets: 
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Enoggera Bowls Club 

72 Pickering Street (cnr. Bowling Street) 

Enoggera 
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CLUB NIGHT CLUB NIGHT CLUB NIGHT –––   232323rdrdrd   MARCH 2013.MARCH 2013.MARCH 2013.   
 
With barely three weeks ahead of us, the new Committee took on the onerous task of organ-

izing our first function for the year.  Despite three significant members being away on holi-

day, and a depleted Committee, the numerous phone calls and internet hours produced re-

sults.   

 

Although no tickets were sold prior to the function, imagine our delight when 128 persons 

graced the occasion.  The new venue provided ample space for dancing.  With music to en-

tice us onto the dance floor, food that was easy on the eye and palate, and good friends, lots 

of shared laughter, who could ask for more?   

 

It was indeed gratifying that the appreciative comments far outweighed the few negative 

ones.  Our thanks to all of you who helped us enjoy the night by your active participation.  

 

Deanna.          (Thanks for the photos Deanna) 



7 

HAVE YOUR SAY 

It was a great Dazzling Act with all the pizzazz of the real 

thing.   DJ Ty's super music throughout the night kept us 

all alive and agile!   

 

The table arrangements - large colourful crepe flowers 

with long stems made by Romaine looked very effective 

and so  pretty on our tables, and Brian Pereira and family, 

we enjoyed your sumptuous Sri Lankan buffet and 

sweets.  Very very nice! 

 

We appreciate and THANK you all. 

 

Camille Gonsal 

"FIRST  CLUB  NIGHT" a terrific start to the new year with 

a new Committee. 

 

Thanks to the Committee for a great evening  on the 23rd 

March.   Thanks especially  to our Elvis, ( Ramy  we don't 

want you to "leave the room" and hope to see more acts).   
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Have a Chat Party  Have a Chat Party  Have a Chat Party  ---   13th April 201313th April 201313th April 2013   
   
In spite of the rainy weather the turnout for the  “Have a Chat” party organized at EBC on 13 April, was 

very good - we had  75 members and guests.   

 

To start off the day we had a “bring and buy sale” – for this we had around 8 stall holders with superb 

food for sale  such as curry rolls, stuffed chillies, fish balls, stuffed gothambas, vadai, buriyani, string 

hopper pkts, pittu, date cake, ribbon cake and even lingus not forgetting sweets as well as curry powders 

and  plants.  Many of our members and guests alike always enjoy this and the “yummies” sold like hot 

cakes!  

 

A big thank you to all the stall holders for their hard work, and great organizational skills in preparing 

and presenting the food.  

  

We then had a scrumptious morning tea provided by Jeremy Henderling, which was a welcome break 

from the rush of buying.  As usual a few games of Bingo were enjoyed by all, with some happy winners! 

 

This was followed by a scrumptious Hopper Lunch, with lovely hoppers provided by Rowena Western, 

and delicious curries by Jeremy.  A great array of mouth watering sweets was served for dessert also by 

Jeremy and in keeping with the theme of Sinhalese New Year, Romaine provided some delectable “pani 

pol” pancakes. 

 

We also had our usual Raffles with some great prizes. This year we also had a door prize which was a 

lovely big chocolate cake, donated by Tania Nicol. The second prize was a box of mixed chocolates and 

both prizes were very much appreciated by the winners. 

 

Thank you to everyone, who helped in organizing this event which made this function a success and a 

special thank you to the sub committee.  Also thank you to everyone who attended the function and    

generously supported the Raffle. 

 

Rena and Heather 

 

 

 

(Thanks for the photos Dennis) 
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New Members 
The Management Committee would like to extend a warm welcome to the following new members. We 

look forward to your support and patronage at our functions and hope you will have a long association 

with the Club and that you receive the same enjoyment and pleasure it has been able to provide to many 

of our members these past 42 years:    

 

  Chris de Alwis      Prasad & Dinusha Kodikara 

  Bernard & Marina de Zylva    Earl & Francis Pereira 

  Yvonne Evert      Basil & Juliana Britto 
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SILVERSCENE 

ADVERTISING RATES 

 

 Full Page    $75 

 Half Page    $40 

 Quarter Page    $20 

SPECIAL OFFER: 

Purchase 5 advertisements and get the 

6th FREE!! 

 That’s a saving of up to $75. 
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K K N Spices 
127 Leybourne Street, Chelmer 4068 

 

Indian, Sri Lankan, Pakistani, Bangaladesh, Pacific Island & Southeast Asian Groceries 

 
 Indian Basmathi: Lal Qilla, Tilda, Everest, Blue Diamond, India Gate, Indian Star, King of Rice (3 

elephant), Pattu, Daawat, Devaaya, Lehar, Kohinoor, Sella, Himalayan Crown 

 Pakistan Basmathi: Rozana, Rabeena, Kushboo 

 Ponni, Masuri, Matta, Samba, Red, Jasmine, Jeera, Idli, Boiled, Broken 

 Atta, Pickles, Curry Paste, Curry Powders, Lentils, Dhals & Peas 

 Oil, Cooking Oil, all types of Pooja packs & Pooja items 

 Frozen Vege’s & Samosa, Roti Paratha & Sweets 

 Indian & Sri Lankan Spices & Snacks 

 Sri Lankan Dry Fish & Tin Fish Items 

 MTR, Gits, Mangal, Shan, Shakthi, Priya & all Kerala masala’s 

 Tea, Coffee Powder & Health Drinks 

 Telephone Cards & much more 

Mp3, Audio, Video songs CD & DVD (Tamil, Hindi, Malayalam, Telugu, Sinhala) 

 

K K N Spices Pty. Ltd. 

127 Leybourne Street, Chelmer 

Phone: (07) 3278 0882     www.kknspices.com.au  

                 SRIDEVI 
Home cooked Sri Lankan & Indian meals 

  String hoppers 

  Pittu/ Mani Pittu 

  Dosa/ sambar 

  Pan rolls, Cutlets, Patties, Samosas,  

        Ulundu Vadai and many more 

 We also cater for small functions 

Please contact 

 Brian Pereira 

0430 099 758 / 3314 2661 
  



15 

 

 

SILVER FAWN CLUB INC.  
MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTION FORM 2013/2014 

  

SURNAME: ………………………………………….        Given Names: ………………………………... 

  

Spouse/Partner’s SURNAME: ……………………….         Given Names: …….………………………….. 

  

DEPENDENT CHILDREN (if not receiving income or grant):  Names and Birthdates  

  

1…………………………………………….. 3………………………………………………… 

  

2……………………………………………… 4………………………………………………... 

  

RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS: ………………………………………………………………………………. 

  

……………………………………………...POSTCODE: …………PHONE: ………………………….. 

 

MEMBER OF ANOTHER CLUB? (eg BOWLS/LEAGUES CLUBS):  NAME…………………………. 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

  

I can access Newsletters on the Internet**                              OR     I wish to receive Newsletters by post 

  

** A notification will be sent to your e-mail address when the Newsletter has been placed on the internet. 

 _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Signature: …………………………………………….. Date: ………………………………. 

 

 PROPOSED BY (Name) …………………………….. Signature…………………………… 

(Financial Member) 

   

SECONDED BY (Name) …………………………….. Signature …………………………... 

(Financial Member) 

Membership Subscriptions 2013/14 - Please tick relevant box: 
  

 Family              $20.00                     Single                              $12.50  

 Pensioner-Family         $12.50                      Pensioner-Single        $10.00 

 Interstate/Country        $10.00                        Student (no income)   $  7.50 

I hereby wish to apply for/renew Membership of the Silver Fawn Club Inc., and agree to be bound 

by the rules and regulations of the Club.  

New Members - Please complete the entire form 

Renewals - Enter name and any change to personal details. 

 Cheques should be made payable to “Silver Fawn Club Inc.” 
 Membership fees are from 1 February 2013 to 31 January 2014, not for 12 months 

from date of payment. 
 Membership commences from the date of the meeting at which application is  

approved. 
 This form should be completed and sent to: Silver Fawn Club Inc., P O Box 203,    

Nathan, QLD 4111.  
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If  undeliverable return to: 
SILVER FAWN CLUB INC. 
P O Box 203 
Nathan   QLD 4111 

POSTAGE 
PAID  

AUSTRALIA 

PRINT POST APPROVED 
100004282 

SURFACE MAIL 

Silver Scene is the official Newsletter of the Silver Fawn Club Inc. and is published four to six times a year.   

Members are invited to submit any item of interest to be included in the Newsletter.  Any items submitted will 

be published at the discretion of the Management  Committee. Articles may be edited for length and clarity. 

 

   Please address all correspondence to: 

   Silver Scene,  P O Box 203, Nathan  QLD 4111 

 

   DEADLINE:  Friday 5 July 2013  

     

  (Items for inclusion in the next edition of Silver Scene should be submitted by this date) 

 

  The President and Committee of the Silver Fawn Club Inc., do not  necessarily share or endorse the views of 

writers of articles published in this or future Newsletters. 

 

Children’s Christmas Party 
 

Function Venue______________________   (eg. Indoors, Outdoors, McDonalds,etc) 

 

Time of Day  _____________________   (eg. Morning, Afternoon, Evening) 

  

Number of Your Children / Grand Children who would be Attending ____________ 

     Cut Here 

———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 


